American Township Trustees

	September 24,  2018
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The American Township Trustees met in regular session with the following members present:   Lynn Mohler, Larry Vandemark, and Paul Basinger.

Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Vandemark to approve the minutes of the regular meeting of September 10, 2018.  Roll call, all yes.

Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Vandemark to approve the payment of the warrants as presented by the Fiscal Officer.  Roll call, all yes.

Zoning Inspector Brickner reported on a zoning hearing coming up at the next meeting. He also stated that Trick or Treating will be held on October 25th from 5-7 pm.

Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Mohler to approve Trick or Treating for 10/25/18 from 5-7 pm. Roll call, all yes. 

Chief Hadding reported that the State Fire Marshall will be at Station #2 on October 1st at 1:30 pm to view the new station and do a press release. 

Legal Advisor Huffman reported he would like a brief executive session pertaining to pending litigation.

Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Vandemark to go into executive session for the purpose of pending litigation. 

The regular meeting was postponed.

The regular meeting was resumed. 

Motion by Trustee Mohler second by Trustee Basinger to adjourn.  Roll call, all yes.

Sincerely,


Brady Overholt, Fiscal Officer                                     Paul Basinger,  Chairman

